
October 17, 2021

Dear Families:

Please note the following information about Oradell Public School’s 2021-22 Halloween
celebration:

● There will be one lunch period on Friday, October 29, 2021 from 11:15 a.m. until 12:45
p.m.

● Students may stay in school to have lunch, recess, and dress in their Halloween
costumes. If families prefer, students may return home for lunch and change into their
costumes. Students need to be picked up at 11:15 a.m. and dropped off at 12:45 p.m. at
their assigned grade level door.

● Please fill out this online form by Tuesday, October 26, 2021. One form needs to be
filled out per child.

● There will be no community Halloween parade this year. However, students will be able
to celebrate in costume with their classes. Weather permitting, class Halloween parties
will be held outside. In the even of rain, student will enjoy classroom Halloween
celebrations.

● Class parents should reach out to their teacher for the time and location of the class
parties.

● All visitors to the school on Halloween, or any other day, must enter the school through
the Main Entrance, sign a health attestation, and sign in at the Main Office. Only visitors
who have a preapproved reason for visitation will be admitted. In addition, all visitors
must be recognizable (i.e. no masks or make-up that will prevent easy identification),
and present proper identification if requested. Masks must be worn inside the school
building.

● As in the past, we request that you not dress your children in costumes that are
gruesome or gory. Such costumes are unnerving to our younger students. Children
should also refrain from carrying toy guns, toy weapons, etc. Additionally, students need
to wear their health masks while in costume.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
The OPS Administrative Team

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCvDKIDEAj5Yo0CtDAjrMm2eyBJ-eo4QsvRMcnjhL2A-MGDQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

